

January 28, 2022

Dear High School Counselor,

It is my pleasure to extend an invitation to your high school students to come visit one of Community Higher Ed's college campuses March 8 and 9 for our **2022 Experience Days!** Experience Days are a half-day event where prospective students can tour the campus, participate in a hands-on activity, and learn all about the admissions process. It is free to attend, and refreshments are provided.

We have three individual campuses for your students to choose from: Community Care College, Clary Sage College, and Oklahoma Technical College. All are located in Tulsa and are private, **non-profit** institutions that offer industry-focused programs in various career fields. Our colleges are great for nontraditional students, and we offer daytime, evening, and online programs.

In order to register for Experience Days, students may scan the QR code on the back of the enclosed cards. Students may also go to the following websites to register for Experience Days:

CCC: communitycarecollege.edu/xday **Clary Sage**: clarysagecollege.com/xday

OK Tech. Inst.: oklahomatechnicalcollege.com/xday

College visit letters are available for any high school students wishing to attend.

Thank you for helping your students take the next step in their education!

Dr. Raye Mahlberg

President

Community Care College Clary Sage College

Oklahoma Technical College

918-610-0027

rmahlberg@communitycarecollege.edu

CommunityHigherEd.org

